From: Andreas Stewart-Finkenstaedt

To: *CI-StPaul Contact-Council
Subject: Wabasha Brewing Co Saturday Night Music
Date: Monday, July 10, 2023 6:32:53 PM

Good evening. I am a proud resident of Saint Paul's West Side. Wabasha Brewing is a
neighborhood gathering spot and enhances the quality of life for the neighborhood. The music
is always respectful and brings joy to those who come to listen. I strongly support Wabasha
Brewing Co being allowed to have live music. I have lived in the Neighborhood since late
2016 and have met and built relationships with many neighbors at Wabasha including have
made a connection with a local auto dealer resulting in is purchasing our first car. Wabasha
brings value and joy as well as economic support to the West Side as many support area
restaurants before or after visiting Wabasha. Wabasha brings joy & helps to make the west
Side a community and Saturday music will only enhance it.

Thank You for your time in reading this

Andreas Stewart-Finkenstaedt, Licensed independent Clinical Social Worker
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